Chiles, Pam (UTC)

To: Smith, Ryan (UTC); UTC DL Records Center
Subject: RE: Clean Energy Transformation Act Bulletin

From: Smith, Ryan (UTC) <ryan.smith@utc.wa.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, December 2, 2020 3:35 PM

To: UTC DL Records Center <records@utc.wa.gov>
Subject: FW: Clean Energy Transformation Act Bulletin

Please post this comment to the docket.

From: Faker, Lisa (UTC) <lisa.faker@utc.wa.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, December 2, 2020 9:09 AM

To: Smith, Ryan (UTC) <ryan.smith@utc.wa.gov>
Subject: FW: Clean Energy Transformation Act Bulletin

If this needs to be filed in the docket can you please have it added. Thanks

From: Tom S <spencetom@msn.com>

Sent: Saturday, November 21, 2020 10:27 AM

To: erinseefeldt@gmail.com; UTC DL Commissioners <Commissioners@utc.wa.gov>; Gafken, Lisa (ATG)
<lisa.gafken@atg.wa.gov>

Subject: Fw: Clean Energy Transformation Act Bulletin

This message has originated from an External Source. Please use caution when opening attachments, clicking links, or responding to
this email. Contact your desktop support or IT security staff for assistance and to report suspicious messages.

Erin

As discussed. If you wish to complain about the overreach (my opinion) and lack of information and time |
would send emails to

commissioners@utc.wa.gov

LisaW4@ATG.WA.GOV (This is Lisa Gafkin, Assistant Attorney General, State of Washinton Seattle Office)

Given the magnitude and vast implications of this legislation, the citizens of the state have the right to fully
understand what they have concocted with this agenda. | believe the legislation should be reversed until the
people of the State of Washington can adequately have time to understand and respond. The people of the
state should also have a clear understanding of the alternative energy sources planned, the expected
comparative costs, both on a monthly basis and requirements that may involve reworking and replacing
appliances within homes.



The people of the Puget Sound Region should also understand that their utility is not locally owned. Search
google, PSE, wikipedia, and look at the history and ownership of the utility. In my opinion this needs to
change to local ownership.

If you wish to discuss more, feel free to give me a call, but | do think the more people you can inform about
this the better.

Tom

From: Tom S <spencetom@msn.com>

Sent: Friday, November 20, 2020 8:15 PM

To: [kmanca@gmail.com <lkmanca@gmail.com>
Subject: Fwd: Clean Energy Transformation Act Bulletin

Linda

Here is the attachment state bulletin if yo did not receive on earlier email

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Tom S <spencetom@msn.com>

Date: November 16, 2020 at 12:41:53 PM PST

To: Lou Greenberg <papaloug@gmail.com>

Subject: Fwd: Clean Energy Transformation Act Bulletin

This is heating up. Lots of folks don’t know about this and even the state does not understand how to replace the nat
gas.

Nor many of the other details. Spoke with Lisa Gafkin assistant AG for the state. Interesting.

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: joosieb2@aol.com

Date: November 16, 2020 at 9:21:21 AM PST

To: spencetom@msn.com

Subject: Fwd: Clean Energy Transformation Act Bulletin
Reply-To: joosieb2 @aol.com

From: Washington State Department of Commerce <WAStateCommerce@public.govdelivery.com>
To: joosieb2@aol.com

Sent: Mon, Nov 16, 2020 9:01 am

Subject: Clean Energy Transformation Act Bulletin
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